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English Puzzle
The juniors and se­

niors have been dia- 
grarning or, in fact, 
drav/lng sentences for 
the first month of 
school. Like our old 
alarm clock a sentence 
is easy to tear up but 
hard to put together 
again correctly. Dia­
graming has driven mo 
so batty that I start­
ed to draw my Physics 
test the other day.
Some students make 

very systematic drav/- 
ings resembling a map, 
v;hile others make 
theirs look like a 
Chinese puzzle,. V/hen 
one gets a sentence 
diagramed wrongly, it 
reads like ancient 
Greek; that is, one 
can't read it at all, 

C,H.W.JE.

SENIOP6 H a O  ELECTION
To elect officer's for 

1942-43 the soni-irs 
hold their first moot­
ing October 7, Horace 
High, again, v/ill load 
the class, supported 
by Richard Stott, vice- 
president, AileenPinch, 
secretary, Christine 
Pinch, treasurer. Iris 
High, reporter. Se­
lected for grade me-- 
thers v;oro I.Irs, E, C. 
Griffin, Mrs. 'C. He 
Walker, and Mrs, J, E, 
Haskins,

M r s  Lassiter 

To R eturn  So o n

Mrs. Lassiter, com­
mercial teacher, gone 
home for an operation 
is expecting to return 
within three weeks. 
Unable to sectxre a 
commercial teacher as 
a substitute, Mr, Wal­
ker appointed Chris­
tine Pinch, a last 
year's typing student, 
to assuxao charge of 
the typing classes„ lie 
will teach tho general 
business.
Christine Finch states 
that the students 
are very co-operative 
in class and in get­
ting up homo assign­
ments, She further 
added that interest in 
the course still holds.

•UY

Mrs, Lassiter, after 
all books were issued, 
asked, ’’Does every one 
have a book?"
Harold Cooper hopped 

up and said','John Payne 
(John Dew) doesn't 
have one,"
Replying Mrs,Las siter 
said, "Alright John
Payne here's your
book,"
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